
Merry Christmas to you all! We’re so excited 

to report on what the Lord is doing in our 

hearts and lives and we trust that each of you will 

have a wonderful Christmas and New Year.


First and foremost I want to thank you all for 

your prayer on our behalf. If this year has taught us 

anything, it’s that only complete reliance on God’s 

Word and prayer is the answer to our own personal 

complex and demanding needs, as well as of those to 

whom we minister.


I had the opportunity to go out soul-winning 

with my dad recently. Right at the end of our time, 

we met Jonathan an 18-year-old who kindly came 

out of his home to speak with us. He listened very 

intently and trusted Christ as His Saviour. His family 

is staunchly Catholic and he still lives with his 

parents. Please pray that he would take the next step 

of believers’ baptism and that we’d be able to work 

with him in growth.


With all the preparation for Victory Baptist 

Church, it’s been exciting to see how other churches 

have caught the vision. Please pray with me about 

several groups and churches that have expressed 

interest in coming next year to help us with 

canvassing, making contacts, and working on projects 

as we get started. We know there are so many details 

that need to be covered. Please pray that the Lord 

would continue to give us favor as we move ahead 

with these plans and that people would come with a 

heart ready to see the world and the great need. If 

you’d have interest in coming next year, please feel 

free to get in contact with me. Our direct contact info 

is located here at the bottom of this letter.


We are excited to announce that we recently 

learned that we’ll be having another boy! Thankfully, 

Jamie has been doing well and all the check-ups with 

the pregnancy have gone well. It’s been interesting 

trying to schedule appointments in such a short time 

on this furlough. The Lord has brought us some 

wonderful doctors and others to help us along the 

way. Please pray for the continued health and 

protection of both Jamie and our son.


2021 certainly was another year of growth and 

learning for us. As we close out this year and look 

ahead to ’22, I am humbled by how our Father uses 

you all to love and care for us. God has supplied over 

and above what we could ever ask or think. God has 

given us fruit and we trust Him that it will remain and 

bear yet more for His honor and glory.


May the Lord bless and keep you all during this 

Christmas season and give you a blessed and happy 

New Year.


Love,


Keith, Jamie, Lainey, Clayton, and Baby Putnam
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